
Attention Lashta Haidari
Please see attached letter from Watermark Freshwater Residents Committee re the DA 2020/1233.
Regards,
Bert van den Broek
Secretary

Sent: 22/10/2020 12:25:17 PM
Subject: DA 2020/1233
Attachments: Signed letter to Council seeking extension.pdf; 
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RESIDENTS COMI
22 October 2020

Northern Beaches Council

PO Box 82

MANLY NSW 1655

c_o_u.n c i llQ n qrt h e r:n be a ch esJ sw. gQv. arl

Attention : Lashta Haidari

Re: Application Number: DA2020/1233

The Watermark Freshwater Residents Committee has been elected to represent the residents of the
96 apartments on the site that is now the subject of this DA.

ln the Statement of Environmental Effects by Urbis dated 24 September 2020lodged with this

application it was "recommended that residents of the site be informed of the proposed

development prior to lodgment of the application to Council". This did not happen. The Residents

Committee was notified by email on 25 September that a submission would soon be made to
Council in relation to the Bowling Green, however, no formal particulars were provided and we

understand that it was not until 16 October 2020 that full details of the proposal were posted on

Council's web site.

There still has been no consultation by the Mounties Group with residents or the Residents

Committee on the proposal.

Since then we have forwarded the link to your Web Site to our fellow residents and asked whether
they wished us to make any representations to Council on their behall of the replies 100% voted

that they wished us to do so.

The many documents lodged with this DA are long and complex. We would like the opportunity to
read and consider the contents and then, if needed, obtain professional advice.

ln view of the short period of time now remaining and bearing in mind that all residents who may

wish to make separate representations are seniors, we ask that you extend the submission time until
26 November 2020.

Your early response would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully

4"i'b
Bert van den Broek

Secretary

2/80 Evans Street

FRESHWATER NsW 2095

Mobile 0409 829 458
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